

MANOR PARK CE (VC) FIRST SCHOOL & PRE-SCHOOL

Mellstock Avenue Dorset

Headteacher: Mrs Melanie Pallister

DT1 2BH DORCHESTER



We look forward to receiving your consent slips.

Telephone: (01305) 268741 Website: www.manorpark.dorset.sch.uk

Monday 8th October 2018

Dear Parents / Carers,

School Choir

This year, the school choir is being run by Mrs Young. It is open to children in Years 2, 3 and 4 and will take place every Wednesday during lunchtime. The first session will be **Wednesday 31st October.** Any children wanting to take part need to return their consent form to Mrs Young who will then provide a slip to confirm your child's space.

On a Wednesday, children with a packed lunch will bring their lunch boxes and eat in the Otter classroom. If children have a hot meal it has been arranged that they will eat their lunch and come and join the other children in the classroom at 12:30 when we will begin singing.

We have had some local community groups approach the school who have asked us to perform at some future events and we are very excited about these. Further details will be communicated closer to the time.

Kind regards,	
Mrs Young	
Child's Name	Class
I give permission for my child to attend choir on Wednesdays at lunchtimes from 12:30-1:15.	





Parent / Carer Signature







